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"ONE GOOD DANCE DESERVES ANOTHER!" 

There seems to be no limit to the popularity which our good 
Club is gaining in the way of Social doings. Every affair has 
shown a marked increase in both attendance and receipts over that 
of the previous one. The coming dansant at the Fairmont Hotel 
on Saturday evening, April 29th, should prove no exception to the 
rule as the "Old get together" spirit is again coming into its own 
at all our functions. This is an occasion which we should look 
forward to every year for a good time, like we have been accustomed 
to doing at our other annual affairs. Don't forget there is always 
that "make yourself-at-home" feeling whenever there is a Dolphin 
gathering, be it at the "fashonable hotel" or down at our own 
"humble" bathouse. 

LOOKS LIKE A FRAME UP! 

Terkelson and Henry, photographers, at 1240 Market are waiting 
for about a half dozen more members to come down and have their "mugs" 
taken so they can complete our frame for the clubhouse. The special 
offer of four sitings for one dollar should prove a very attractive 
inducement to the members. gust think when you get old and wear 
"chin whiskers" you will be able to bring your old friends down to 
the club and let them focus their "orbs" on your "Rand McNally" of 
twenty or thirty years before. 

SIGN UP! 

From the way the "boys" have been "signing up" for the 
Annual Handball Tournament which will commence on Sunday morning, 
March 19, it appears that some "keen" competition will be in 
evidence. The players will be divided into two classes which will 
give both the "stars and the tyors" an even break for the honors. 
So if you have not put your "John Henry" on the entry list yet 
for the "love of mike" shake a "leg" and do it. Let's put some 
jazz into this affair. 

The next regular meeting of the Dolphin Swimming and Boating 
Club will be on Wednesday evening March 8th, in the Courtrooms of 
Judge Graham, City Hall. 

Sincerely yours, 

LAWTON C. HUGHES 

Recording Secretary. 


